
Region 5 Director's report  

April 2019 

This period since October has been very quiet.  I have had regular contact with the 
representatives and presidents in Region 5 states over membership issues and the 
National notices that have gone out but little more.   

This will be my last report as region director and I would like to say it has been a 
pleasure to serve Region 5 over the last 4 years.  Thank you to everyone who has 
supported me during this time.  I wish our next director well. 

 

Respectfully, 

Cecilia Essenmacher 


